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School board pledges support for flood relief

	A campaign by Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board staff to donate funds to Alberta flood relief will run until tomorrow

(July 5).

Board staff will have the opportunity to make a one-time donation to the Canadian Red Cross Alberta Floods Fund through payroll

deduction.

?The Dufferin-Peel community has been extremely responsive and generous to the call to raise funds for disaster relief across the

globe,? said Director of Education John B. Kostoff. ?It only makes sense to come to the aid of those closer to home, particularly

when so many in our community have ties to affected communities in Alberta.?
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